

NEWSLETTER

Newton's land trust working to preserve open space since 1961



WINTER ISSUE NEWTONCONSERVATORS.ORG • WINTER 2021-22

NEWTON CONSERVATORS

2022 Officers and Directors

Chris Hepburn, Co-President

William Hagar, Co-President

Alice Ingerson, Vice President

Michael Clarke, Secretary

Katherine Howard,

Treasurer Ted Kuklinski,

Past President
David Backer

Peter Barrer Barbara Bates

Dan Brody

Bonnie Carter Samantha Corbin

Margaret Doris

Henry Finch

Maurice Gilmore

Daniel Green

Ken Mallory George Mansfield

Nyssa Patten

Larry Smith

Beth Wilkinson

Advisors

AnnaMaria Abernathy Margaret Albright Lisle Baker John Bliss Lee Breckenridge Lalor Burdick Lucy Caldwell-Stair Michael Collora Ann Dorfman Bart Hague Alison Leary William Leitch Don Lubin **Brooks Mathewson** Eric Olson Richard Primack Eric Reenstierna Jon Regosin Patricia Robinson Jane Sender William Shaevel Diane Tillotson Willis Wana Bruce Wenning

Hands-On Nature for Children

or the first time this fall, Newton Conservators offered walks especially for children and their parents. Barbara Bates and Sam Corbin, board members of Newton Conservators, led the walks at two different locations: Dolan Pond and Riverside Park (by the Charles River). We played nature-themed games to train eyes for camouflaged animals. This was to demonstrate how predators catch prey and how those prey avoid the predators, and to illustrate how deer can get out of balance with their habitat. Our walks through the landscape also revealed treasures like the remains of a turtle nest, where everyone got a chance to feel the remnants of turtle eggs!

Judging by the reactions from both children and parents, everyone had lots of fun. We plan on offering more walks for families with young children again soon.











PHOTOS THIS PAGE FROM LEFT TO RIGHT AND TOP TO BOTTOM: PHOTOS 1, 3, 4, COURTESY BARBARA BATES, PHOTOS 2, 5, SAM CORBIN